
SB 2211 

Senate Workforce Development Committee 

Senator Mike Wobbema, Chair 

Senator Wobbema and members of the Committee.  For the Record, my name is Tony 
Weiler and I am the Executive Director of the State Bar Association of North Dakota 
(SBAND).  SBAND is the professional association of nearly 3,000 licensed North Dakota 
lawyers.   
 
SBAND supports SB2211 and asks for a Do Pass Recommendation.    


